AUTUMN FIELDS ASSOCIATION BOARD 20012 Wolf Road, Suite 200 Mokena, IL 60448

September 10, 2020

Dear Autumn Fields Residents:

Recently you received a letter from an Autumn Fields resident requesting your support for an initiative to modify the Autumn Fields' Covenants to permit residents to install perimeter fences on their private lots. The Board did not support this initiative but nevertheless respects the rights of individual residents in our community to circulate petitions on issues of concern.

We have been advised that forty-six responses were received. Twenty-nine responses affirmatively supported modifying the Covenants to allow fences. Seventeen responses opposed modification. The twenty-nine affirmative responses fell short of the necessary seventy-seven responses required for modification and also fell short of the number needed to call a special meeting.

Accordingly, the Board will take no action in furtherance of this issue at this time.

Members of the Board have received comments from many residents and recognize the fact that this is an important issue that impacts all of us and our subdivision. We appreciate your comments and engagement.

Very truly yours,

The Autumn Fields HOA Board